
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
UNITED STATES COAST GUARD 

MAILING ADDRESS. 
Commander 

USCG Group Monterey 
100 Lighthouse Avenue 
Monterey, CA 93940 

5700 
19 May 1975 

Mayor Robert Quinn 
City of Pacific Grove 
City Hall 
Pacific Grove, CA 93950 

Dean. Mayor Quinn: 

It has come to my attention that there presently exists an unanswered 
resolution passed by the City Council which refers to the Coast Guard. 
The resolution I refer to is number 4450 passed on 15 December 1965. 
This resolution states in pant that the City of Pacific Grove declares 
its desire to acquire and police the lighthouse reservation and the 
lighthouse to preserve the natural beauty of the area and to maintain 
the lighthouse as a historic site. 

As one of my last official act I would like to suggest that with the 
granting of the last lease on the .lighthouse itself and the other 
leases already in effect the requests made in the resolution have been 
satisfied. It just took a littte longer than planned.  

Sincerely, 

A. L.CHAPEAU 
Lieutenant, U.S. Coat Guard 
Group Commander / Captain of the Port 
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